
 

 

January 12, 2021 

 

Lodi Unified School District  

1305 E. Vine Street  

Lodi, CA  95240  

 

Addendum #1:   LodiUSD‐202084 ‐ ISP 

 

Notice to All Bidders,  

 

No questions received by due date, Tuesday, January 12, 2021 by 1:00 PM (PST). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lisa Cranford 

Network and Systems Supervisor 


